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Mr. Arva Floyd

S/AS

Room 1004 New State Building

Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr, Floyd:

As we discussed in our telephone conversation of October 13, NRC has sent

WASHINGTON, O, C. 20888

pet 17 W

the enclosed letter to Ambassador Smi.h concerning our participation in
INFCE activities, including the October 19-21 organization meeting. In
I wish to confirm our understanding that two observer seats

this regard,

should be reserved for NRC,
basis, by the following people, who should be badged to attend the meeting:

Clifford Smith
Sheldon Meyers
Raiph Page

fugene Perchonok

Homer Lowenberg
James R. Shea
Ronald Hauber

These seats would be used, on a rotational

Shelly Williams
James Devine

Dennis Rathbun
Charles Kelber
Richard Denise
Theodore Sherr

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Sincerely,

et M i

u94epr %, Lafleur,
Deputy Director
Office of International Programs
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